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Shop 

Projects

Chpt To Enter Contest

Watson Seed Farm, near 
Rocky Mount, will be the 
scene of the Federation 
Crop Contest on December 
10, discloses Boss Wells, 
Sophomore, junior, aiui 
csenior FFA members will be 
studying for this contest,
"A team of three with an 
alternate will be chosen 
to represent the Bailey 
Chapter," adds Boss,

SHAVinGS

Mrs. J, W. Christian gave 
a piano to the Clubhouse 
and the 10th grade boys 
are refinishing it in the 
shop,

A slide film projector 
and a new electric power 
Sander have been purchased 
for shop use.

Cedar chests and other 
shop projects are near 
completion.

Simple electrical repairs, 
use of hand tools, and , 

landscaping are among the 

topics the third year 

girls have been studying 
in agriculture,

Billy Glover has a partic­

ular fondness for cookies.

Adviser InvitGS 
Young Formers To Meet
All young farmers are in­
vited to attend the farm­
ers meetings each Monday 
night from 7 to 9 o'clock 
in the agriculture build­
ing, says adviser Wells, 
Discussions about farm­

ing and the use of the 
shop will be taken up at 
these meetings,

"So far about 25 members 

have come out," reports 

Wells,

All interested farmers 

who "classify themselves 

as Young farmers" are in­

vited to attend these
weekly meetings," Boss 
further emphasized.
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Wells Hostlb Worker̂ )

On November 16, the Nash*- 
Edgecombe teachers met 
with John Wells for the 
monthly group Federation 
meeting. Wells was in 
charge of the program. 

Plant beds and soil fumi­

gation was the topic of 

discussion at the meeting.

A representative of a 

chemical company who dis­

tributes these chemicals 
took part in the discus- 
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This Young 
Fellow 

Is Growing 
And So Is

Our Long' Lfet Of

BUILDinG
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